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GREENLEAF

HORNET & WASP BOMB

PRESSURIZED
SPRAY

WITH PROPOXUR

ALSO CONTROLS EARWIGS, ANTS, SPIDERS, 
FLEAS, GNATS AND MILLIPEDES

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 15395 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Propoxur 0.5% o-isopropoxyphenyl methyl carbamate.

NET CONTENTS: 360 g.

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE
EXPLOSIVE

GREENLEAF GARDEN SUPPLIES
BOX 82338,

BURNABY, B.C. V5C 5P8

THIS CONTAINER FEATURES A LONG REACHING "PENCIL STREAM"
PRESSURIZED SPRAY.  DO NOT POINT TOWARDS PEOPLE, PETS, FOODS,
FEEDS OR PLANTS.  SPRAY INTO CRACKS AND CREVICES, BEHIND HARD TO
MOVE OBJECTS, AND OTHER INSECT HIDING PLACES.  DRIED SPRAY
DESPOSITS WILL CONTROL INSECTS UP TO 8 WEEKS.  REPEAT AS
NECESSARY.

HORNET & WASP CONTROL: Best results are obtained when
applications are made in the early morning or in the evening when
the pests are inside or congregating around the nest.  Aim
directly into nest opening or apply around areas where the
insects gain entrance.  Apply until surface is wet.



Hornets and wasps are aggressive insects, especially when
disturbed.  Spray them when they are at rest or when direct hits
are assured.  Do not attempt to spray hornets or wasps on the
wing.

ANT CONTROL:  Spray hills and runways.

OUTDOOR USES:  To control Clovermites, Crickets, Earwigs, Fleas,
Flies, Gnats, Millipedes, Mosquitoes, Sowbugs, Brown dog ticks -
spray infested areas thoroughly including outdoor screens, doors,
window frames, foundations, patios, or other places where insects
may enter.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN OR PETS.         

DANGER - EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE.  Do not use in the presence of an
open flame or spark.  Never set container on a stove or radiator,
nor place it where the temperature will exceed 50 deg. C.  Do not
puncture or throw the container into fire.  May be harmful if
swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid
breathing the spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or
clothing.  Wash with soap and warm water after handling.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Contains petroleum distillate as a
solvent.  Atropine Sulphate is antidotal.

FIRST AID:  If ingested, do not induce vomiting.  If misuse
results in illness, get prompt medical aid.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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